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June 9, 2011
The Honorable Ann Marie Buerkle

U.S. House of Representatives

1630 Longworth Office Building

Washington, DC 20515

Fax: 202-225-4042

Dear Representative Buerkle:

The Fleet Reserve Association (FRA) supports the “Veterans Sexual Assault Prevention Act” (H.R. 2074) to ensure safer environments for veterans and VA employees. A recent GAO report indicates that many sexual assaults occurring at Department of Veterans Affairs (VA) facilities were not reported to VA leadership or the VA Inspector General, as required by federal law, and this legislation addresses these findings.

The Association appreciates your leadership as Chairwoman of the Health Subcommittee and your sponsorship of this legislation and stands ready to assist in its passage. The FRA point of contact is John Davis, FRA’s Director of Legislative Programs, at the above numbers or (john@fra.org).

Sincerely,


JOSEPH L. BARNES

National Executive Director
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